
Hello Year 4! 

We hope you are still keeping well and being good for your grown-ups at home!   

We are disappointed that we will not be able to finish year 4 in school together, but 

are very much looking forward to seeing all of your happy faces when you return to 

school in year 5. 

There are three weeks left of the summer term, so we have more fun activities for you 

to work through.  It’s been fantastic to see some of the work you have completed via e-

mail.  We would love to see more, so send pictures of your completed tasks to 

year4@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk. 

Stay safe, 

Miss Mattey, Mrs Corbyn & Miss Leader 
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